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701 E. Broadway
Columbia, Missouri

Case # 194-2022

A request by Crockett Engineering (applicant), on behalf of HTG Development, LLC. (owner), seeking
approval of a development plan containing a 6,000 sq. ft. building and accessory drive-through
facility. The 0.92-acre site is currently zoned PD (Planned Development) allowing various commercial
uses. The subject site is located approximately 600 feet east of the intersection of Scott Boulevard
and Vawter School Road.
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